SNO/ JKING RETIRED TEACHERS ASSOCIATION

e 100 IBULILIETIN

PRESIDENT'!S MESSAGE _ Betty Odle

Oven 100 members of Sno—King and Sno-Isde RTA's enjoyed a delicious luncheon at
oun annual joint meeting on flay 16, My apecial thanks g0 to those whose labon made thia
auch an enjoyable affain - Paul Weaver” for annangements, Helen Beaven fon the table
deconations,” Fran Petens for name taga, Fran, June Robents fon the programs, Goadon
Roberta {ba nesenvations and Betty Puchett fon secuning the manvelous group o{ Alngena
and musicians from Bothell High 5iﬁool. 2 *

By the time you neceive thia the WSRTA State Convention will be in progress, on
over and we will be beginning on oun wonk fon "hosting” the 1986 Convention, we will
need all o you to ﬁelp/!! _

Oun June meeting will be a aalad luncheon to benefit the Scholanship Fund, We will
be announcing, and we hope, intnoducing, the finat ackolarahip winnea.

Ralph Sellhonn, Aanintant State Dinecton of MAP in Washington and State President
of WSRTA in 1977 when oun lUnit wan formed will be installing oun officens for next yean.
lon't you pleasre join ua for that apecinl day?

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
June 3, 4, 5 WSRTA Convention in Olympia
June 20 Scholarship Luncheon — Edmonds Unitarian Church - Noon

July 10 1:30 p.m. Board Meeting
July 18 Annual! Fienic - Noon — at the Svendsen's Martha lLake home.

SCHOLARSHIP SALAD LUNCHEON

Our June 20 meeting will begin at 12 noon at the Edmonds Unitarian Church,

8109 - 224th SW, Edmonds. You will enjoy a delicious salad luncheon for a $3 donation,
Where else could you enjoy a good lunch in the company of good friends at the same as
you donate to our Scholarship Fund which is now over $3000! Please call some of your
fellow RTA'ers and urge them to join you at the luncheon - or better still invite a
retired teacher who is not at present a member of our group.

We will be announcing the name of the winmer of our first scholarship award and
we hope to have that recipient and family with us.

We are still selling chances on the beautiful Brazilian Agate Clock that Frank
Madden made and donated to our Scholarship Fund. A clock of that type is valued at
$75 or more so we know that you would all like to be the lucky winner. The chances are
50¢ ecach or 2 for $1. We will have the drawing for the clock at the July picnie.

We do need to know an approximate number attending the : - "N
luncheon in order to have plenty to eat; so if / ~ns
you did not sign up at the last meeting, please call Pat —2a4th Sy
Svendsen, 743-3482; Betty Odle, 525-8276, or Betty Puckett
522-8921 by Monday, June 17, If you did not donate
Tood for the February luncheon and would like
to do so for this one, please call Pat or one of
the Bettys.




€, P, R, CLASS - Fran Peters

For those of you who are interested in taking a C.P.R. class now, you may do so at the
Shoreline Fire Department at 175 and 15 Ave. N. E. The class meets from 7 - 10 p.m.
every second Tuesday of each month. To register for the class, call the non-emergency
number, 546-5716. We will continue to try to get a class for our unit sometime in the
fall.

SCHOLARSHIP WINNER - Paul Weaver

Jeffrey David Howell, 18, of Woodway High School, has been selected as the first
recipient of a $300 scholarship from the Sno-King Retired Teachers Unit, Mrs. Alwin
G. Svendsen, chairman of the unit's scholarship committee, announced this week,
Selected as alternmate recipient is Michelle Hansen, 18, of Lynnwood High Schooel.
Both students will graduate this June.

Jeffrey is the son of Mrs, Karen Howell, 9806 - 240 Place SW., Edmonds. He has served
as captain of the school's football team and was selected as all-conference center
last season. This spring he is assisting as a volunteer baseball coach. Jeffrey is

a member of the National Honor Society, the Lettermen's Club, and the school's

Spanish Club., He plans to become a teacher.

The alternate, Michelle Hansen, is the daughter of MNr. and Mrs. Leonard Hansen,

17220 Seventh West, Bothell. S8he plans to become a teacher, majoring in international
relations. The Hansens curremtly are hosting a. Japanese exchange student in their
home.

In addition to Mrs. Svendsen, other members of the scholarship committee are Mrs.
Constance Hayden, Mrs. Jeanne Heyrend, and Mrs. June Roberts.

JULY PICNIC - Pat Svendsen

The Annual Sno—Kiﬁg R.T.A. Picnic will be at noon on Thursday, July 18, at the
Svendsens on. the west side of Martha Lake (15515 Larchway Nerth, Alderwood Manor).

Cost will be $4.50 for the cateved luncheon. You may pay at the June meeting or
send money and your reservation by July 12 to: Spo-King Retired Teachers Association
P. 0. Box 5253
Lynnwood, WA 98036-0878

The newly retired teachers are guests at the Picmic, so everyone come and visit with
old and new friends.

TRAVELERS

Mathea Bryn and Joyce Koerner, as members of a Seattle tour group, visited southern
California in April. Points of interest were in Los Angeles, Long Beach, San Diego,
and Palm Springs.

Donna Palmer changed her vacation plans and spent the last two weeks of May in the —
Holy Land, Lgypt, Greece, and Rome,



TRAVELERS, continued

Betty and Bob Odle took the new hydrofoil to Victoria recently and pronounced the
trip a success, It really felt as if they were flying,

NOTE

Articles, news items, travel notes, etc., etc., for the July Bulletin should reach
Marion Bellows by June 21, Her address is 9700 - 24 Avenue N.W,
Seattle, WA 98117 (782-3046)

REMEMBER to make your reservations for the July picnic!

DUES

For those of you who did not take advantage of the dues "payroll deduction" offer
earlier this year, here is another way for you to pay your dues for 1985-86,

Use the coupon below and mail to Sno-King R.T.A,

49596
IF YOU HAVE HOT HAD A CHANCE TO PAY YOUR MBMl4E DUES, PLEASE TEAR OFF THIS SECTION AND MAIL WITH YOUR CHECK TO:
WW
SHO-KING RETIRED TEACHERS ASSOCIATION, P, 0, Box 5253, Lynnwood, KA 98036-0878

MEMBER DUES {Check appropriate box)
Name

STATE-mmmmmmenmnnnea=$10,00 LI
LOCAL s5.00 1

Total f16.00 O Address

ASSOCIATE DUES Tty 7Tp Code
(For spouses and working educators)
LOCAL-=--=mmmmmme§ 2,00 [ Phone State Legislative Dist,



